xii.  Letter to Health Sharing Ministries
March 15, 2017
Dear colleague;

My name is Dr. Kimberly Legg Corba and I am a family physician in Allentown, PA.
I am practicing in the Direct Primary Care model and would am looking to inquire about getting on your “Preferred Provider List” or possibly on a registry of DPC/cash pay models for your members.

I do already have some patients that are part of my practice that participate with your health sharing ministry.  I am happy to report that they are getting terrific access, attention and affordability from my office.  Additionally, for their very affordable monthly membership fee, they are also getting the benefit of value added services such as wholesale costs on medications, labs and imaging/radiology.  All of these discounted services allow the sharing ministry with which they participate to also save money on health care costs.
As an example, here are my monthly membership fees which gets patients unlimited visits, a 30-60 minute appointment and 24/7 access to me via email, text or phone:

a. Age 0-19     $10.00/month with adult member enrolled 
b. Age 0-19     $25.00/month without adult member enrolled 
c. Age 20-44   $50.00/month  
d. Age 45-64   $75.00/month 
e. Age 65+       $100.00/month 
I have been in practice for 20 years, am Family Practice Board Certified, and am an active member in my church and the community.  I am married to a physician and am blessed to have two healthy teenage children who are also active in their schools, our church and community service opportunities.
Again, I would appreciate if you would consider adding me to your “Preferred Provider List” or in the least, add me to any resource or registry listing DPC/cash pay family physicians to benefit your members and your health sharing ministry.

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.

God bless and in good health-

Kimberly Legg Corba, D.O.
